
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

Please turn to the next page for summer schedule. 
 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        6:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 

Please call the Parish Office  for summer schedule. 
 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Sunday in Ordinary Time                                                                                     6th August 2017 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor:- 

I hope you are staying cool. There have been some goings on in our community this summer and so it is good to 
publish another bulletin to keep you in the loop.  
 

We have replaced the side windows in our church to insulate and to ventilate our worship space. Some of you have 
already mentioned to me that you noticed a positive difference. So have I. We have also received some requests 
about the timeline for the renovation of our St John Hall. Further research has unearthed some further questions and 
so we are taking some time to discern the best method to advance. St. John XXIII, pray for us. 
 

In addition to the renovation of our office, a dream has been developing in my mind of adding a second washroom to 
our church space. Plans are in development, but please consider if you can help by donating and by offering further 
prayers for wisdom and for those struggling in line for our single washroom. Also, I would suggest you consider the 
bulletin notices for our adult faith formation course on the Gospel of Matthew or serving coffee after the 10am Mass. 
Both are great opportunities to build community in our Parish.  
 

God Bless. 
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Arnie Cavanagh, Vicky & Thomas Dziekan, Edmee Kearney, Ursula Lowe, Lois Marcoux,  
Dr Oscar Perez de Tagle and Ben Perri. 
 

Those who have deceased. 
 

Fred Bartulabac, Feliks Dzbik, Elizabeth Parnis and Rosina Pagnotta  

The Assumption of The Blessed Virgin Mary 
 

There will be 2 Mass celebrations on Tuesday, Aug 15 at 
9:00am and 7:00pm to celebrate the Solemnity of The 
Assumption of The Blessed Virgin Mary. 
—————————————————————————- 

Funeral Mass 
 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord 
 

Elizabeth Parnis: Mass & reception: Thu, Aug 10 at 1pm 
 

Rosina Pagnotta: Mass: Thu, Aug 10 at 7:30pm 
 

Fred Bartulabac: Rosary, Mass & reception: Fri, Aug 11 
at 4:30pm 
————————————————————————— 

1st Saturday of the Month Mass 
 

There will be 9am 1st Saturday of the Month Mass with 
Anointing of the Sick on Saturday, Sept 2.  
All are welcome. 

Children’s Faith Formation Classes 

REGISTER now for September classes 
 

Children, K to grade 7, including those preparing for the 
Sacraments, are welcome to join classes held in the 
Parish Hall on Sun from 11:00am - 12:00pm, Sept—April. 

Forms are available on our website or contact Miriam at 
mirpod@yahoo.com. Thank you. 
—————————————————————————- 

Adult Faith Formation 

Matthew: The King and His Kingdom 
 

This fall and winter, Sacred Heart Parish will be hosting 
Step 2 - following the Bible Timeline.   
 

Matthew: The King and His Kingdom is an exciting study 
that explores the life and mission of Jesus as recorded in 
the Gospel.  
 

Matthew demonstrates how the promises and prophecies 
of the Old Testament are fulfilled in Christ, who 
establishes a New Law and inaugurates the Kingdom of 
Heaven on earth. 
 

Participants will see Jesus as the awaited Messiah who 
relives the life and struggles of Israel to become the 
faithful and victorious King. 
Set in the rich context of Jesus' Jewish culture, this study 
will help participants understand who Jesus is and what 
his life and teachings mean for us today.  
 

Matthew is an ideal follow-up study to the basic narrative 
of Scripture taught in The Bible Timeline study. 
 

Classes will be held on Thursday evenings, starting 
September 14 to April 5. 
 

Cost: $50 to cover the cost of Study Guide book. 
 

Poster and Sign-up sheet are in the foyer of the church. 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 
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Thursday 10 August Funeral Mass & Reception—Elizabeth Parnis 
Mass: Rosina Pagnotta 

Church 
Church 

  1:00pm 
  7:30pm 

Friday 11 August Rosary, Mass followed by reception —Fred Bartulabac Church   4:30pm 

Tuesday 15 August Mass—Assumption of The Blessed Virgin Mary Church 9am & 7pm 



 

 

St Elizabeth Parish 

Pinocchio, Jiminy Cricket & Christian Conscience 
 

New course, new location with Dr  Patricia Rooke! 
 

We introduce the study on conscience with the key 
characters in a children’s tale and movie.  
Over ten weeks we will ask questions about the morality 
of human acts.  
 

Where: St. Elizabeth’s, Sidney. 
When: Tuesdays, 2-4 pm Sept l9 - Nov 28 
 

Fee: By donation. $10 for printed material. 
 

Contact: St. Elizabeth’s parish office 250-656-7433 or 
email:-  spparish@shaw.ca. 

Pastoral Care Outreach 

Mark your calendars for Pastoral Care Outreach Training 
 

(9:00 am– 3:00 pm) 
 

Saturday, February 10 – Session 1: 
The Healing Ministry of Christ 
 

Saturday, March 10 – Session 2: 
Listening & Communication and Mental Health 
Sessions 1 & 2: St. Patrick’s Parish 
 

Saturday, April 14 – Session 3: 
The Grieving Process and Ministering to Families 
 

Saturday, May 26 – Session 4: 
Who am I as a Pastoral Care Visitor?  
Sessions 3 & 4: St Joseph the Worker Parish 

Diocesan Family Conference  Aug 24-27th 

Registration is now open!  Visit: rcdvictoria.org 
 

5th Annual Diocesan Family Conference on the shores of 
beautiful Nanoose Bay! Last year people of all ages spent 
a glorious weekend together with their families relaxing 
on the beach, listening to amazing speakers, singing 
around the beach fire, playing and praying together. 
This year’s speakers are Josh & Denise Grimard from 
Telegraph Creek, where they serve as missionaries. 
 

Our theme this year: Our Mission: In the family, in the 
community, and the world.  
Special guest: Ryan Mitchell from Face 2 Face Ministries. 
 

Info? Email: reine_and_ian@hotmail.com. 
—————————————————————————- 

St Andrew’s High School (SARHS) 
 

Host families needed for international students attending 
SARHS. We are seeking English speaking families in the 
local community to host international students. 
Placements currently being arranged for the September 
intake.  
Contact: email: hparker@cisdv.bc.ca / tel: 250-886 5596. 

 

Sunday Donations  Pre-Authorised Donation Plan 

Before you go away on vacation this summer, please 
consider setting up a PAD Plan, this will help support the 
parish while you are away.  
 

Please contact the parish office or pick up the information 
package at the back of the church. 
————————————————————————— 

10am Sunday Coffee 
 

Individuals / Ministries are welcome! 
If you are interested and willing to help with preparing and 
serving coffee after the 10am Mass on Sundays, please 
sign-up on the sheet in the foyer.  
It can be just once a month, training and assistance will 
be provided! 
—————————————————————————- 

Parish Office closure 

The Parish Office will be closed from Thurs, Aug 31 to 
Tues, Sept 5. We will reopen on Wed, Sept 6 at 9:30am. 
—————————————————————————- 

Weekly Donations 
 

June 24th & 25th 2017 
Envelopes/Loose              $3,080.15 
PAD     $1,155.50 
Other Revenue   $   350.00 
Total     $4,585.65 

 
July 1st & 2nd 2017 

Envelopes/Loose              $3,820.95 
PAD     $1,184.25 
Other Revenue   $   350.00 
Total     $5,355.20 

 
July 8th & 9th 2017 

Envelopes/Loose              $3,860.70 
PAD     $1,184.25 
Other Revenue   $   350.00 
Total     $5,394.95 

 
July 15th & 16th 2017 

Envelopes/Loose              $3,846.35 
PAD     $1,184.25 
Other Revenue   $   350.00 
Total     $5,380.60 

 
July 22nd & 23rd 2017 

Envelopes/Loose              $3,405.60 
PAD     $1,184.25 
Other Revenue   $   350.00 
Total     $4,939.85 

 
July 29th & 30th 2017 

Envelopes/Loose              $3,471.40 
PAD     $1,184.25 
Other Revenue   $   350.00 
Total     $5,005.65 

 

Thank you & Happy Summer! 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2017 / 2018 

 

Angela Spencer 

Michele Ricard 

Richard Byeon 

Vincenza Cameron 

Jeff Kucharski 

Oscar Perez de Tagle 

Hilda Rosales 

Gilbert Santos 

Natalia Zapotoczny 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .  778-440-3403 

Attic Treasures    Jim Haffey   389 0440 

     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 

Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 

Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 

Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 

Craft Group   Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 

C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 

Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 

Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 

Knights of Columbus  Steve Kearsey  370-0083 

Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 

Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 

Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 

Raffle Coordinators  Georgina Short  727-2615 

     Susan Nawrocki    778 433-0199 

     Lorraine van Dyk  385-5541 

Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 

St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 

10am Ushers   Lisa Stearns  479-7145 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact us at:  

250.388-5155 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


